From:
Michelle Anderson

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion
and Oregon's transportation system?

| am writing in support of others who are peacefully demanding an EIS for this freeway expansion.

| believe the answer to the current concerns could be greatly addressed by bettering public
transportation and improving traffic safety. We must not ignore, let alone contribute to climate crisis.

Thank you so much for your consideration.



